
 

 

February 24, 2015 

 

 

Steven King 

Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

 

 

RE: Withdrawal of TG-150304, 150305, & 150306 Less Than Statutory Notice Tariff Revisions  

 

 

Dear Mr. King, 

 

 

Please accept this withdrawal of yesterday’s filings for less than statutory notice updates to 

our tariff pages, item 5 (Application of Rates – Taxes) for G Certificates 12 & 60, tariff #s 11, 26, 

& 27. These tariff revisions were already previously filed and were filed a second time in error, 

therefore we wish to withdraw these filings. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Connor Vander Zalm 

Sr. Market Analyst 

Republic Services 

cvanderzalm@republicservices.com 

p. (425) 646-2426 

1600 127
th

 Avenue, Bellevue, WA 98005  


